
 

Helvellyn Road, Southampton, SO16 4AS                          Executive Headteacher: Mr D Constable-Phelps 

 
4th January 2023 

Fishbourne Roman Palace Visit 

 

Dear parent/carers of Year 2 pupils  

On Thursday 12th January 2023, we are excited to announce that Year 4 pupils will be visiting Winchester 
Science Centre. As part of the visit, the children will be taking part in workshops linked to their new science 
topic all about the sound.  We will be travelling to Winchester Science Centre by coach and the trip will be 
during usual school hours.  

Activities  
The children will be taking part in workshops linked to sound. They will also have the opportunity to 
explore Winchester Science Centre.  
 
Clothing  
Children will need to wear school uniform as they will be representing the school. They will also need a 
coat as will be walking to and from the coach to the Science Centre. 
 
Lunch  
Children will need a packed lunch for this trip. Children who are eligible for free school meals, a packed 
lunch will be provided for them or alternatively you are welcome to provide one from home. 

 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
Mr Blackall 
(Year 4 Class Teacher)  
 
Please complete the form below and return it to the school office by Tuesday 10th January. 
 
My child will be attending the Winchester Science Centre on Thursday 12h January. 
 

PUPIL NAME: _______________________________________    CLASS: __________________ 
 
SIGNATURE: ________________________________________    DATE: ___________________ 
 
RELATIONSHIP TO CHILD: _______________________________________________________ 
 
 
CONTACT TELEPHONE NUMBER: ________________________________________________ 


